
VILLAGE OF BENTLEYVILLE, OHIO 

PARKS, FACILITIES AND BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

Minutes August 9, 2021 

=================================================================== 
        
 
 

Attendees: 

 

 Kathleen Esposito, Committee Chair 

 Kathleen Hale, Council Member 

 Lloyd Nagle, Service Director 

 Members unable to attend: Ken Kvacek, Council Member 

                                                                   Bonnie Borman, Resident 

 

Service Directors Report: 

 

 Reservations in the Park are up. One metal grill was broken. It was removed to 

prevent injuries. Lloyd will order one or two additional trash bins for the Park. 

 The portable rest room is to be cleaned weekly. Nicky will check with the 

company to assure that it is regularly cleaned. 

 The service department will be reseeding and staking the entry area in the parking 

lot. 

 

Old Business: 

 

 The removal of dead trees on Village Hall property is scheduled for September. 

 

New Business: 

 

 The Village is looking to place one to two cameras in the Park to prevent graffiti 

on the bridge. 

 Our Crab Apple trees are showing signs of blight. Daley tree will be contacted to 

treat them. 

 Planning for the 2021-2022 season will begin at our next meeting. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted- Kathleen Esposito. 
  


